
SAVE THE DATE!   
Open House for First Year Law Students  

Department of Justice Canada 
Ontario Regional Office (Toronto) 

June 13, 2018, 4:00-6:00PM 
 

 
Attention first year law students! Do you want to join Canada’s Legal Team? 

 
Open House 
 
This is your chance to meet our lawyers and hear about some of the precedent-setting and 
high profile work we do.  You will also meet our current and former roster  
of articling students, and hear about our 2nd year summer law student program  
and on-campus interview process. Save the date for our annual Open House on  
Wednesday, June 13, 2018 between 4:00PM and 6:00PM.   
 
Ontario Regional Office 
 
The Ontario Regional Office attracts some of Canada's best and brightest legal minds, and 
handles some of the most diverse, high profile and challenging files in the country. Located 
in the heart of Toronto’s Financial District, our team of over 550 employees – of which 
roughly half are lawyers – reflects the city’s remarkable diversity. Our lawyers litigate and 
provide legal advice to client departments and agencies in many areas of the law including 
aboriginal, extradition, immigration, tax, civil litigation, and national security, among others.  
 
Registration 
 
Send an email to annabelle.farquharson@justice.gc.ca with your first and last name and the 
school you attend by Friday, May 25, 2018 in order to register. 
 
Address 
 
Please note that we are in the process of relocating to a new office.  The Open House will take 
place at: 120 Adelaide Street, West 
  Suite #400 
  Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
 
The mailing address for 120 Adelaide Street West will be our official address as of June 4, 2018 
and should not be used until then.  Prior to June 4, 2018, please use the regular mailing address 
at 130 King Street West, Suite 3400, Toronto, Ontario M5X 1K6.  
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More information  
 
Visit our website to learn more. Go to www.justice.gc.ca and select the Careers and Articling 
link at the bottom of the page. 

http://www.justice.gc.ca/

